
 
 

Notice of Award 
 

 
 
Date: March 8, 2018 
Subject: ITB 18-015-G – Solid Waste Compactor and Hauling 
Posted by: Greg Anderson 
 
On the date provided above, the City of Roswell is publishing this notice of award to enter into 
a contract for the Subject project to the successful offeror(s) indicated below.  

 
  
 
 
 

 

Please send any questions or comments regarding this notice to:  purchasing@roswellgov.com, 

or call 770-594-6197.  

 
 
Authorized Signature: _____________________________________________
 

SUCCESSFUL OFFEROR(S)  AWARD AMOUNT 

Keter Environmental   $28,282 
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